
Blessing for a Journey 
  

Gracious Father,  
maker of all the world,  
bless us as we prepare for our  
journey. 
  
Be with us on every road, 
on every hill, meadow and stream, 
under cloud, under stars, 
through storm and in sunshine. 
  
Guard us, O Father, 
Protect us, O Christ,  
Guide us, O Holy Spirit, 
now, and in weariness,  
now and in happiness,  
now, and in danger,  
now, and in journey’s ending. 
  
Enfold us in your love,  
and surround us with your care,  
that we may sing your song 
every step of the way. 
  

Fr. Martin’s Reflection – January 15, 2023 
 
 
 
 

Dear Sisters and Brothers, 
  
A little update and some additional information regarding the pilgrimage to the Holy Land. 
  
I have organized an Information Night for January 26, at 6:30 pm at the Parish Office.  If you have any 
questions, that night would be a good night to come along and have them answered. If you can’t make 
it, the meeting will be accessible via zoom at the same date and time. I will post the link subsequently. 
  
If you are considering joining the pilgrimage, keep in mind that are a number of  ways to sign up: 

Pick up an application form in the Church 
Pick up an application form from the parish office 
Apply online at Select International – go to October and click on the pilgrimage with my name on it 
Contact Select International directly – 908-237-9262 and ask for Mirela  
  

Pray about it, talk to family and friends about it. I can promise you it will change your prayer life and 
enrich your faith forever.  

  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Fr. Martin 

 


